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26 May 2005

Attention Ms Vivienne Courto

The Secretary
Joint Committee on Public Works
Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600
Dear Ms Courto

RBA RESPONSE TO PWC SUBMISSION FROM THE AUSTRALIAN GREEN
HOUSE OFFICE

Thank you for referring a copy of the letter of 24 May from the Australian Greenhouse
Office (AGO) concerning the Business Resumption Site (BRS) for the Reserve Bank
of Australia.

The Bank appreciates the assistance provided by the AGO in refining the
environmental strategies for the project. We note and are pleased that the AGO is
satisfied that the proposed energy efficiency works for the BRS are consistent with the
current policy requirements.

Yours sincerely

W.}—u

Richard Mayes
Head of Facilities Management Department



